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CITY OF RICHMOND

REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO: Richmond City Council DATE: March 9th, 2000
FROM: Councillor Lyn Greenhill, Chair

Public Works & Transportation Committee
FILE: 6520-02-01

RE: BROADWAY/LOUGHEED PHASE II RAPID TRANSIT STUDY - ISSUES
RELATED TO PLANNING OF VANCOUVER-RICHMOND RAPID TRANSIT
LINE

The Public Works & Transportation Committee, at its meeting held on Wednesday,
March 8th, 2000, considered the attached report, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

(1) That in the planning and design of the Broadway/Lougheed Phase II Rapid Transit
Project, the City of Vancouver and TransLink be requested to support:

(a) Adopting a rail technology (Skytrain or LRT) for the Broadway West
corridor; and that the link be extended at least to Arbutus Street;

(b) Making provision in the planning and design of the Broadway West rapid
transit line to accommodate future direct rail-to-rail connections with the
Vancouver-Richmond rapid transit line on key potential corridors (i.e.
Cambie Street and Arbutus Street).

(2) That the importance of retaining the Arbutus corridor be reiterated as a
transportation corridor for the possible future development of a rapid transit line
between Vancouver and Richmond.

(3) That Vancouver City Council and TransLink be requested to involve the City in the
planning process for the Broadway/Lougheed - Phase II Rapid Transit Project and
on other aspects of the project which may have an impact on the planning and
design of the Vancouver-Richmond rapid transit line.

(4) That the above resolutions be forwarded to the Rapid Transit Project office,
TransLink, and Vancouver City Council.

Councillor Lyn Greenhill, Chair
Public Works & Transportation Committee

Attach.

VARIANCE

Please note that staff recommended the following for Part (4):

(4) That the above resolutions be forwarded to the Rapid Transit Project office, TransLink,
and Vancouver City Council for their consideration.










